
~GREAT NEWS~ 
The City of Sturgeon is pleased 
to announce that we are now 

able to accept debit/credit card 
payments for Utility Services 

and Rec Center Dues. 
 

Additionally we are able to 
offer ACH. 

(Automatic Clearing House) 
This is the ability to make 

automatic payments from your 
checking account. 

(Inquire at the City Office for details) 


